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We will get through this together!

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 1

The last few weeks community leaders came together to provide

opportunity for community members to get a COVID test and or

vaccination. It has been about choice and providing access. I would

like to mahalo everyone that came together to make this happen. 

Part of the work has been done with Hawaii Public Health Nurses

that walked Nānākuli Homestead, Department  of Health providing

presentations for community members, parents, students & staff at

Nānākuli High & Intermediate School and answering the many

questions people had. 

We have had numerous community members reach out and

express how much they have appreciated the kākou effort and  the

hard work! 

 

WORKING TOGETHER! 

House District 43 COVID Test & Vaccination

Clinics 

Hawaii State Capitol Room: 418

(808) 586-8465

repeli@capitol.hawaii.gov



S E P T E M B E R

Mahalo nui to Chair Patty Teruya,

member Darius Kila, Senator

Shimabukuro, Liliʻuokalani Trust,

HPD (Officer Kym) and Waiʻanae

Coast Comprehensive for coming

together to work on addressing

traffic issues that occurred during

Kupuna Pantry hours.

We worked together and volunteered

time to solve the mitigating issues

and also distribute soups, poi,

vegetables, bread and other foods

for the kupuna in our community.  

Mahalo to all that

volunteered!!

For more information: 
health.hawaii.gov


